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As part of the IEEE New Zealand Central Section, the IEEE Student Branch at Massey University in Palmerston 

North organized an annual postgraduate symposium. The one day event showcased postgraduate research in 

any of the IEEE fields of interest from Massey University and Victoria University of Wellington. This event was 

held at Massey University, Palmerston North, New Zealand on August 26, 2019 from 10 am to 5 pm. 

 

 

The event provided post-graduate students an opportunity to present their research. The three best 

presentations were recognized and awarded. Participants were eligible to apply for a grant to the section to 

cover their IEEE student membership for a year. 33 master and PhD students from Massey University, 

Palmerston North and Victoria University, Wellington participated in this symposium and presented their 



research work. The aim of this symposium was to motivate postgraduate students to showcase their knowledge 

and to provide an excellent networking opportunity for fellow students and peers.  

 

 

The three best presenters are: 

1. Chanjief Chandrakumar, Massey University 

2. Muhammad Rehan, Massey University 

3. Soheil Mohseni, Victoria University of Wellington 

 



 

 

This event was a great success as we were able to share our IEEE experience with the students and encouraged 

them to join. In addition, it was, indeed, a good experience for the committee to interact with the students. The 

success of the event has largely motivated us to hold similar events in the future and we appreciate all your 

support.  

 


